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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to p7rform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to p7rform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to p7rform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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18-03-19

Floor Area Summary

Level total levels Ht / flr Total Ht _ m Ht_from
_grade GCA/level Total GCA

Interior Shared 
Hotel/Residential 

Amenity

Interior 
Residential 

Amenity

Exterior 
Residential 

Amenity

GFA 
Deductions

Total 
Residential 

GFA

Total Office 
GFA

Total Retail 
GFA

Total Hotel 
GFA Total GFA

Resident 
Vehicle 
Parking

Commercial 
Vehicle 
Parking

Car-Share 
Vehicular 
Parking

Visitor Bike 
Parking

Resident 
Bike 

Parking

Commercial 
Visitor Bike 

Parking

Commercial 
Occupant 

Bike 
Parking

S per 
level S total 1b per 

level 1b total
1+d 
per 

level

1+d 
total

2b per 
level 2b total

2+d 
per 

level

2+d 
total

3b per 
level 3b total Total 

Units Provided

P5 1 2.75 2.75 0.00 0 0.00 0 171 0 0 Site Area - sm 9,385

P4 1 2.75 2.75 0.00 0 0.00 0 164 0 0 Total Residential Units 1,670

P3 1 2.75 2.75 0.00 0 0.00 0 50 116 0 Total Hotel Units 400

P2 1 2.75 2.75 0.00 0 0.00 0 0 114 0 Res GFA Above Grade 119,761

P1 1 3.25 3.25 3100.00 3100 62.00 3,038 3,038 0 17 0 0 0 Commercial GFA Above Grade 38,192

Concourse 1 4.25 4.25 506.75 507 10.14 497 497 0 0 0 280 1,542 77 Total GFA Above Grade 157,953

Subtotal Below Grade 5 3607 72.14 0 0 497 3,038 3,535 385 247 0 280 1,542 77 0 Int. Residential Amenity 3,413

3,535 3,535 Exterior Residential Amenity 1,783

Tower 1 FSI (GFA) 16.83

Ground 1 6.00 6.00 6.00 807.50 808  213.50 0 594 594 FSI (GCA) 18.45

F&B levels 2 1 6.00 6.00 12.00 857.50 858 53.17 804 804

CO-WORKING levels 3 1 4.00 4.00 16.00 857.50 858 53.17 622 182 804

BAR/BRIDGE levels 4 1 4.00 4.00 20.00 857.50 858 53.17 194 610 804

SPA levels 5 1 4.00 4.00 24.00 857.50 858 53.17 0 804 804

HOTEL levels 6 1 3.25 3.25 27.25 685.00 685 42.47 643 643 13 13 13

HOTEL levels 7 - 30 24 2.95 70.80 98.05 685.00 16440 1019.28 15,421 15,421 16 384 384

HOTEL levels 31 1 4.10 4.10 102.15 685.00 685 42.47 643 643 3 3 3

mech 1 8.00 8.00 110.15 500.00 500 500.00 0

Subtotal Above Grade 31 110.15 22,548 0.00 0.00 0.00 2,030 0 816 0 19,701 20,517 unit count: 400

height (ft) 361.38 20,517 20,517

Tower 2 Vehicular Parking Summary

Ground 1 6.00 6.00 6.00 1444.00 1444 89.53 701 653 1,354 Vehicular Parking Provided Required

levels 2 1 6.00 6.00 12.00 1472.50 1473 91.30 1,381 1,381 Visitor Vehicle Parking 247 309

RETAIL levels 3 1 4.50 4.50 16.50 1475.75 1476 91.50 1,384 1,384 Resident Vehicle Parking 385 1,013

HOTEL / F&B levels 4 1 4.50 4.50 21.00 1523.25 1523 94.44 1,429 1,429 Auto Share 0 0

HOTEL / F&B levels 5 1 4.50 4.50 25.50 1523.50 1524 94.46 1,429 1,429 Totals 632 1,322

AMENITY levels 6 1 4.50 4.50 30.00 1240.75 1241 1059.50 264.00 1136.43 104 104

AMENITY levels 7 1 4.50 4.50 34.50 814.00 814 183.75 95.75 234.22 580 580 0 0 4 4 2 2 5 5 0 0 1 1 12

Tower TYP levels 8 - 47 40 2.95 118.00 152.50 903.75 36150 2241.30 33,909 33,909 0 0 4 160 2 80 5 200 0 0 1 40 480

Penthouse levels 48 1 3.50 3.50 156.00 761.00 761 47.18 714 714 0 0 2 2 2 2 2 2 0 0 3 3 9 Bike Parking Summary

mech 1 7.50 7.50 163.50 500.00 500 500.00 0 Bike Parking Provided Required

Resident Bike Parking 1,542 1503

Subtotal Above Grade 48 163.50 46,905 0.00 1243.25 359.75 4,620 36,008 0 3,419 2,858 42,284 unit count: 501 Res. Visitor Bike Parking 280 167

height (ft) 536.42 42,284 42,284 Non-Res Bike Parking 77 77

Tower 3 Totals 1,899 1,747

Ground 1 6.00 6.00 6.00 1922.00 1922  119.16 1,131 672 1,803

levels 2 1 6.00 6.00 12.00 1947.75 1948 120.76 1,827 1,827

levels 3 1 4.50 4.50 16.50 2207.00 2207 136.83 2,070 2,070

PODIUM levels 4 1 4.50 4.50 21.00 2196.00 2196 136.15 2,060 2,060

PODIUM levels 5 1 4.50 4.50 25.50 1980.25 1980 711.25 834.03 494 653 1,146

AMENITY levels 6 1 4.50 4.50 30.00 1391.00 1391 1093.25 909.00 1179.49 212 212 0 0 8 8 8 8 0 0 0 0 3 3 19

LOWER levels 7 - 33 27 2.95 79.65 109.65 1391.00 37557 2328.53 35,228 35,228 0 0 8 216 8 216 0 0 1 27 2 54 513

LOWER 2 levels 34 - 42 9 2.95 26.55 136.20 1391.00 12519 484.34 12,035 12,035 0 0 8 72 8 72 0 0 1 9 2 18 171

Transfer levels 43 1 4.50 4.50 140.70 1391.00 1391 54.31 1,337 1,337 0 0 8 8 8 8 0 0 1 1 2 2 19

Transfer levels 44 1 4.00 4.00 144.70 868.00 868 364.75 514.50 418.57 449 449 0 0 4 4 2 2 0 0 1 1 0 0 7

UPPER levels 45 - 83 39 2.95 115.05 259.75 876.00 34164 2118.17 32,046 32,046 0 0 4 156 4 156 0 0 2 78 1 39 429

Penthouse levels 84 1 3.50 3.50 263.25 876.00 876 54.31 822 822 0 0 4 4 4 4 0 0 2 2 1 1 11

mech 1 12.50 12.50 275.75 500.00 500 500.00 0

Subtotal Above Grade 84 275.75 99,519 0.00 2169.25 1423.50 8,485 83,753 2,712 4,569 0 91,034 unit count: 1,169

height (ft) 904.69 91,034 91,034

Annex Building RETAIL

Ground 1 7.00 7.00 297.00 297 5.94 0 291 291

Mezzanine Level 0.00 0.00 0.00 0 0

level 2 1 3.25 3.25 297.00 297 5.94 0 291 291

mech 1 4.50 4.50 0.00 0 0.00 0

Subtotal Above Grade 2 14.75 594 0.00 0.00 0.00 11.88 0 0 582 0 582

Project Totals 173,172 0.00 3,413 1,783 15,219 119,761 3,528 9,067 25,597 157,953 385 247 0 280 1,542 77 0 0 634 550 207 118 161 1670
0% 38% 33% 12% 7% 10% 71.7

avg

CHELSEA GREEN

Floor Area Parking Residential Units
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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TYPICAL LOWER FLOOR
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to perform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to p7rform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1:600

DATENO ISSUANCE
1

2

3

09.21.2015REZONING

10.07.2016REZONING 2

ISSUE FOR MEDIATION 03.19.2018

Chelsea Green
GREAT EAGLE HOTELS (CANADA)

Limited.

4 SETTLEMENT OFFER 05.10.2018

6.
00

6.
00

4.
00

4.
00

4.
00

3.
25

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

3.
25

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

3.
25

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

3.
50

8.
10

17.69 8.00 21.88 23.00

24
.0

0
78

.1
5

8.
10

11
0.

25

12.56

14.43

15
6.

00
7.

50

16
3.

50

15
.5

0
5.

80

PR
O

PE
RT

Y 
LI

N
E

C
.L

. O
F 

LA
N

EW
A

Y

PR
O

PE
RT

Y 
LI

N
E

+0.00

+6.00

+12.00

+16.00

+20.00

+24.00

+27.25

+30.20

+33.15

+36.10

+39.05

+42.00

+44.95

+47.90

+50.85

+54.10

+57.05

+60.00

+62.95

+65.90

+68.85

+71.80

+74.75

+77.70

+80.65

+83.90

+86.85

+89.80

+92.75

+95.70

+98.65

+102.15

+110.15

1 GROUND

L2

L3

L4

L5

L6

L7 TOWER

L8

L9

L10

L11

L12

L13

L14

L15

L16

L17

L18

L19

L20

L21

L22

L23

L24

L25

L26

L27

L28

L29

L30

L31 PH

T.O. ROOF

T.O. MPH

11
0.

25

10
2.

15
8.

10

23.00 8.00

24.00
79.25

7.00

15
.5

0
5.

80

30
.0

0
12

6.
00

7.
50

16
3.

50

PR
O

PE
RT

Y 
LI

N
E

PR
O

PE
RT

Y 
LI

N
E

6.
00

6.
00

4.
50

4.
50

4.
50

4.
50

4.
50

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

2.
95

3.
50

7.
50

+0.00

+6.00

+12.00

+16.50

+21.00

+25.50

+30.00

+34.50

+37.45

+40.40

+43.35

+46.30

+49.25

+52.20

+55.15

+58.10

+61.05

+64.00

+66.95

+69.90

+72.85

+75.80

+78.75

+81.70

+84.65

+87.60

+90.55

+93.50

+96.45

+99.40

+102.35

+156.00

+163.50

1 GROUND

L2

L3

L4

L5

L6

L7

L8

L9

L10

L11

L12

L13

L14

L15

L16

L17

L18

L19

L20

L21

L22

L23

L24

L25

L26

L27

L28

L29

L30

L31

MECH

T.O. MPH

+98.65
L32

+108.25
L33

+111.20
L34

+114.15
L35

+117.10
L36

+120.05
L37

+123.00
L38

+125.95
L39

+128.90
L40

+131.85
L41

+134.80
L42

+137.75
L43

+140.70
L44

+143.65
L45

+146.65
L46

+149.55
L47

+152.50
L48 PH*

SCALE: 1:6001 WALTON ST. NORTH ELEVATION
SCALE: 1:6002 GERRARD ST. SOUTH ELEVATION



A.2.2BI
M

 S
er

ve
r: 

Sp
ac

eb
al

l1
 - 

BI
M

 S
er

ve
r 2

1/
EA

TO
N

 C
H

EL
SE

A 
D

ar
th

/C
H

EL
SE

A_
20

18
_M

AS
TE

R
Pr

in
te

d 
O

n:
  T

hu
rs

da
y,

 M
ay

 1
0,

 2
01

8

2018-05-10

1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to p7rform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to p7rform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to p7rform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to p7rform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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1. Copyright of this drawing is reserved by the Architect. The drawing and all associated documents are an
instrument of service by the Architect. The drawing and the information contained therein may not be
reproduced in whole or in part without prior written permission of the Architect.

2. These Contract Documents are the property of the Architect. The Architect bears no responsibility for the
interpretation of these documents by the Contractor. Upon written application, the Architect will provide
written/graphic clarification or supplementary information regarding the intent of the Contract Documents.
The Architect will review Shop Drawings submitted by the Contractor for design conformance only.

3. Drawings are not to be scaled for construction. The Contractor is to verify all existing conditions and
dimensions required to p7rform the work and report any discrepancies with the Contract Documents to the
Architect before commencing any work.

4. Positions of exposed finished mechanical or electrical devices, fittings, and fixtures are indicated on
architectural drawings. The locations shown on the architectural drawings govern over the Mechanical and
Electrical drawings. Those items not clearly located will be located as directed by the Architect.

5. These drawings are not to be used for construction unless noted below as "Issuance: For Construction"

6. All work is to be carried out in conformance with the Code and Bylaws of the authorities having
jurisdiction.

7. The Architect of these plans and specifications gives no warranty or representation to any party about the
constructability of the building(s) represented by them. All contractors or subcontractors must satisfy
themselves when bidding and at all times ensure that they can properly construct the work represented by
these plans.
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